
News 
On December 22, 2014, the Graduate School and the School of Economics and Business 
Administration, Hokkaido University concluded a departmental wide agreement with 
the College of Social Sciences, National Taiwan University. Dean Hiroshi Yoshimi, Prof. 
Kenta Hiramoto and Prof. Tetsuhiko Takai visited the new building of the College of 
Social Sciences in Taipei to discuss the development of academic and educational 
exchanges especially with the Department of Economics. 

 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


